
Jackson Township Recreation Commission 
May 20, 2008 
7:03 – 8:30 PM 

 

Members present: 

Tim Davis, Karl Smith, Al Pagano, Al George, Denny Grove 
 

Members Excused: Eric Reitler, John Lythgoe, Regina Markovich 
 

Members Absent:  Walt George 

  
Call to Order: 

The meeting was called to order by Tim Davis with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
   

Minutes: 
The minutes of the April 15, 2008 meeting were approved.  Motion Karl Smith with second by Al Pagano. 

  

Mitchell Park: 
Motion by Al Pagano, second by Karl Smith to Fix fence.  

Held discussion on sewer tap for concession stand. 
 

Leidy Park: 

Bruce Baker had contacted Don Rose to use Rock away on the infield as soon as weather permits 
 

Veterans Park: 
Karl Smith advised that the water lines are in with shut offs at each one. 

Sinks to be set up for vendors at Heritage Festival. 

Banners are up. 
 

Events and Activities: 
Fishing Derby, pictures to be posted as they come in. 

Communication between all organizations is imperative to be successful. 
 

New Business: 

Motion made by Karl Smith, second by Al Pagano to suggest purchasing of trash receptacles for  
all Parks totaling 18 cans.  All members were in favor. Denny will get the info to Dave Hirko. 

 
Motion by Tim Davis to try and solve attendance issues and to send a letter after 3 consecutive unexcused absences 

pertaining to the members removal if no response is received by the next meeting.  All 5 members present were in 

favor. 
 

Motion made by Karl Smith, seconded by Al Pagano to advise the Supervisors that they feel the Township has a 
definite need for a Recreation Coordinator.  Members cited increased demand in events and trips as the major cause 

for the need.  All Members present were in favor. 
 

Motion by Karl Smith, second by Denny Grove to give same amount for a donation as last year to the Central Cambria 

Midget Football League.  
  

Adjournment: 
Motion by Karl Smith, second by Al Pagano to adjourn the meeting at 8:36 pm. 

 

       Submitted, 
 

 
 

       Denny Grove  

Acting Secretary 


